
Notice of Upcoming MUR Stakeholder Meeting 

August 20, 2019 

 

First Notice 
 

From: OutReach  
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 3:16 PM 
Subject: MUR Stakeholder Meeting - August 20, 2019 
 

Good afternoon, 
 
This is a reminder that the stakeholder meeting for the Federal Clean Water Act 
Analytical Methods Update Rule (MUR) Workgroup is next week. 
 
Date: August 20, 2019 
Location: TCEQ Austin HQs, Building F, Room 2210 
Time: 1:30 p.m. – 4 p.m.  
 
We will send the draft Agenda later this week. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting!  If you have any questions or concerns 
please contact Rebecca L. Villalba at Rebecca.Villalba@tceq.texas.gov or at (512)239-
4784 prior to the meeting. 
 
 
How is our customer service?  Fill out our online customer satisfaction survey at 
www.tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey 

 Please consider whether it is necessary to print this e-mail
 

 

From: WQ-MUR <WQ-MUR@tceq.texas.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2019 11:01 AM 
To: WQ-MUR <WQ-MUR@tceq.texas.gov> 
Subject: Agenda - MUR Stakeholder Meeting - August 20, 2019 
 

Good morning, 
 
This is a reminder that the stakeholder meeting for the federal Clean Water Act 
Analytical Methods Update Rule (MUR)) workgroup is tomorrow. 
 
Date: August 20, 2019 
Location: TCEQ Austin HQs, Building F, Room 2210 
Time: 1:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.  
 
Attached is the Agenda for tomorrow’s meeting. 
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MUR 
Cont’d 

 
For your convenience, the following link is a map of our facilities: 
http://home.tceq.texas.gov/internal/admin/hrsd/buildaccess/docs/complex_map_sec
urity.pdf . When you arrive, you can park in the visitor parking just outside of Building F, 
and will need to check in with security guard inside.  Visitors to the TCEQ campus must 
sign in at the security desk and will receive a visitor's badge, which must be worn while 
on campus and returned to the security desk when leaving campus.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting!  If you have questions please let us know 
prior to the meeting so that we can be better prepared to answer them and have a 
productive meeting. 
 
Best regards, 
Rebecca L. Villalba, Team Leader 
Stormwater Team (MC-148) 
Water Quality Division 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(voice) 512-239-4784 
 
 
How is our customer service?  Fill out our online customer satisfaction survey at 
www.tceq.texas.gov/customersurvey 

 Please consider whether it is necessary to print this e-mail
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